
MYSTERY HOUSE

QUESTIONS? 
productprogram@girlscoutsaz.org  |  602.452.7175

January 18 – February 28
or until all Mystery Houses have been found.

Love scavenger hunts and selling cookies?  
Look no further, this contest is for you!  
For six weeks there will be at least one house in every Service Unit just waiting to give 
YOU a prize! All you have to do is sell Girl Scout cookies door to door and be the first Girl 
Scout to find the hidden “Mystery House.” 

HERE’S ALL YOU NEED TO KNOW:
»» The contest runs from January 18 – February 28, 2016 or until all Mystery Houses have been revealed. 
»» The first Girl Scout selling cookies to a Mystery House will win a prize.
»» The host will tell the girl if she won (so please don’t ask).
»» A door hanger will be presented and is exchanged for a prize.
»» The door hanger will be left on the front door handle when the host is out.  
»» Updates and hints will be emailed weekly! 
»» Don’t forget to follow all safety guidelines when on a walkabout. 

The Prize! 
A MYSTERY PRIZE! To redeem your Mystery House door hanger, email us at 
cookiecontest@girlscoutsaz.org with “Mystery House” in the subject line.  

Love Mystery Prizes? Include a picture of the winning girl with her door hanger AND blinged out 
cookie mobile. Those entries will be submitted into a drawing for a second Mystery Prize! 


